
Hs. Lucy Aronian 
128 Sagamore Road 
Cranst{)n1 PJ1ode Island 

Deo.r :1s. 1\.ronian:; 

January 13t 1981 

Thank you for your generous don.ltion of 
$100.00 (one hundred dollars) which you kindly 
gave to st. V rtan Armenian Cathedral on the 
joyous occasion of ChriGtmas. 

It is only throu9'h such generosity that 111e 

have been able to sustain the spiritual mission 
of our Church in America. 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones 
in the coming year. 

With prayers, 

Father Yeghishe Gizirian 
canon Sacrist 

Enclosure: Receipt number 37392 


